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www.erp-recycling.ie

Dear Parent,

The European Recycling Platform (ERP) is a compliance scheme 

responsible for collecting and recycling waste electrical and electronic 

equipment (WEEE) and used batteries in your community. We are 

currently running the Batteries for Barretstown School Challenge in 

your child’s school. This programme aims to educate students on the 

importance of battery recycling and to increase the overall number of 

batteries recycled. The programme is FREE and every battery recycled 

contributes to a donation fund for the children’s charity.  

In school, your child will learn how important it is to recycle batteries, 

where to recycle and what happens when batteries are recycled.   

How can you support the Batteries for Barretstown School 

Challenge? 

Your child has been asked to collect used batteries at home in their 

battery recycling bag. This bag is biodegradable and can be reused 

multiple times. Please help your child collect used batteries and bring 

their recycling bag into school when full. The school has been fitted 

with a Battery Collection Tube where the used batteries can be placed.

Please remember to store all small batteries out of sight and reach 

of young children. See your child’s battery recycling bag for safety 

instructions. 

We appreciate the dedication of parents in helping us to spread this 

important message!  

Happy recycling! 

From the team at ERP Ireland 

PS. Take the Batteries for Barretstown School Challenge and protect 

our environment!

School Challenge 


